Teacher Quality Meeting
October 25, 2007
3:30-4:00

Meeting called to order at 3:30 pm.
Members present: Ashley Ditks, Becky Spragg. Barb Kady, Markin Lode

Discussion: Sioux Central sent a letter about the 2007-2008 Teacher Quality compensation money. We reviewed the letter from Sioux Central. The letter will be presented to the board. This will not
affect the 2007-2008 allocations. We have already negotiated how this money will be disbursed. We feel this is a legislation issue and that we do not have the authority to make the decisions on this
issue.

Discussion: Dr. Lode brought some information about APL training. He feels this is a very beneficial professional development. The training is offered February 26, February 27, March 31, April 1, and
Aprl 2. We think that we should send at least 4 teachers this year to the training. Each year, we would send different teachers untl the enfire staffis trained. They also have training for
para-educaors,
Becky made a motion to fry and send 4 teachers this year to the APL training, and use professional development allocations to pay for this raining.
Barb Kady seconded. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 400 p.m.



